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Date of Meeting: January 2023

	Oakham Town Council

	Report Author:  Cllr Lowe
	Title: Party In The Park

	Subject: Party In the Park 

	Strategic Aim No.  Promote the town as an attractive place to visit and stay.


The Party In The Park is being held for the third year on July 9th 2023 between 12noon and 5pm.	


The event initially set up by the Lord Lieutenant of Rutland in recognition of the Military and Emergency Services connected with and located in the County the Military .
OTC have supported the event by allowing the use of the Cutts Close and a financial contribution as an event in the Park for the Community. Having held the first planning meeting with the working group the following a successful operational model the event is planned to go ahead if they can secure the funding along the lines of 2021 and 2022.
Proposal:  
OTC agree to the use of Cutts Close for the PITP Community event on July 9th
OTC support the event with an allocation from the 2023/24 Promotions Budget                                 of £2000 

Breakdown of costs (OTC would pay invoices direct - surplus retained in promotions)
Bluebird Belles and Manky Beds £1200 
Toilet Hire 			£500
Promotion Banner 		£150
Rutland & Stamford Sound 	£150

